To: Parents of Oakshire Elementary School

From: Terence Bobo, Principal, Lakessa Johnson, PLC Coach, and Rosalind Blake, Dean of Students
Date: 2024/2025

Re: Parents’ Right To Know

Parents,

We thank you for being an integral part of our Oakshire team. We are working really hard daily to ensure that your
child receives the best education possible. We do want you to know that as a parent and partner of our school, you
do have rights. As a Title | federally funded school, it is our responsibility to provide you with a list of parental
rights. Some of your rights are listed below. Please remember that we are here to help and assist your child to
succeed! We are also here for you.

e You have the right to know and be notified in writing if your child’s school is identified as unsafe.

e You have the right to know and receive written notification if your child becomes a victim of a violent
crime at school. They may have the right to transfer to another school.

e You may request information about the qualifications of teachers and paraprofessionals who instruct
their child.

e You have the right to request your child’s name, address and telephone number not be released to a
military recruiter without prior written consent.

e You have the right to receive timely notice that your child is assigned to or taught for four or more
consecutive weeks by a teacher who is not highly qualified.

e You have the right to know that your child works with a paraprofessional under the direct supervision of a
classroom teacher.

e You have the right to know the academic status of the school and any data available. Please visit the state
website to view all updated school data at https://www.tn.gov/education/reportcard/

All state and district policies are available for review on the SCS website http://www.scsk12.org/uf/index.php.

Please view the School Compact, Family Engagement Plan, SACS, and School Improvement Plan on our website at
http://www.scsk12.org/schools/oakshire.ms/site/index.shtml

After reviewing them all, please email any comments or suggestions you may have to bobote@scsk12.org or
johnsonlm1@scsk12.org . Also, please include your correct contact information with a good contacting time. Your
involvement in our school decision making is important! Thank you and we look forward to hearing your ideas!

Thanks in advance,
Dr. Terence Bobo, Principal
Lakessa Johnson, PLC Coach

Rosalind Blake, Dean of Students
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